
 
 

                                       

Respectful, Resourceful, Resilient 
 A creative approach to learning where all pupils can succeed 

 
 

Newsletter 
Friday 25th November 2022  

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
How can we be resourceful? 

This week we have continued to explore what being 
resourceful means.  The children have been embedding the 
5 B’s – Brain, Board, Book, Buddy and Boss, using 
these to support their learning and developing 
independence.  Staff have seen children making great 
connections in their learning by revisiting previous 

learning in their books, using the displays in the classroom and talking 
through their learning with each other.  It has been lovely to see the 
children grow in their own confidence to complete tasks in small groups 
through great questioning and explanations they have shared with each 
other this week.  Staff will continue to develop these skills with 
the children through the range of learning challenges they 
prepare for the children.  Keep up the great learning everyone!  
  
Every Family: 12 Days of Christmas 
Spurgeon's charity has launched a new festive campaign to help 
support parents in navigating family life during the Christmas 
season. The Advent campaign Every Family: 12 Days of Christmas 
launches next Thursday 1st December and includes daily expert advice 
from qualified counsellors and parent support workers, who understand 
the complexities of family life during Christmas. The resource includes free 
or low-cost activities for the family, along with advice on talking to children 
about uncertainty in the world and managing stress.  Please click on the 
link below to find out more.  There is also an opportunity to win Charlie the 
giant teddy bear!    https://everyfamily.spurgeons.org/  
 

 Volunteers wanted! 
If you have any spare time available during the week we 
would really appreciate adult helpers to hear children 
read, support with their learning and get creative with 

displays. Please speak to a member of staff to get a volunteer application 
pack. Any help would be greatly appreciated.  

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

92% 

 

https://everyfamily.spurgeons.org/


 
This week the children have 
continued to develop our 
tree of friendship.  In our 
PSHE lessons the children 
have discussed the qualities 
of a ‘good friend’ which we 
have recorded on our 
colourful blossoms.  The 
children and staff will be 
dominating children who 
display these qualities around school with others.  Children in Oketor class 
explored the qualities in depth and wrote their own definitions for their 
classroom display. The colourful blossoms will be filled over the coming 
weeks with children who have been dominated for demonstrating how 
they have been honest, caring, helpful, friendly, forgiving, considerate, loyal 
and have shown kindness.  We know that the 
children will soon fill the tree with lots of 
beautiful blossoms, as we see these qualities 

every day in 
the children 
of Boasley 
Cross.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
We would like to support Save the 
Children this year with our Christmas 
jumper Day (suggested £1 donation).  
Although the official date this year is 
Thursday 8th December, we have 

chosen to have our school Christmas jumper day on Wednesday 14th 
December when we have our school Christmas dinner.  We would greatly 
appreciate any donations of old Christmas jumpers that no longer fit, which 
can be shared with other children across the school.  Old jumpers can be 
left in the Christmas box that will be available in the front lobby from next 
week.  
 

Nativity at the Chapel  
We would like to warmly invite our parents and wider 

community of Boasley Cross to join us in our retelling of the 
Nativity story in the last week of term.  The children will lead the 

nativity and singing at the Chapel on Wednesday 14th December at 
9am.  Please do come and join us for a beautiful celebration.  
 
Naturemakes Workshop 
A huge thank you to FOBCS who have organised a Naturemakes workshop 
on Tuesday 6th December. If you would like to come and support your child 
with the range of activities, please speak to your child’s class teacher for 
more details.  
 
As the weather continues to get colder, can we ask that children bring a 
warm coat with them to school each 
day.  In between the downpours of 
rain, we try our best to get the 
children outside for some fresh air 
during break and lunch times. It is 
also important that the children bring 
their drinks bottles as we encourage 
regular 
drinking 
throughout 
the school 
day. 
 
Wishing 
you all a 
wonderful 
weekend,  
 
Mrs Cook 

Congratulations to Olivia who 

won the chance to take home 

the reading basket this week, 

by reading at least 5 times. 



 
 

                                         

School Diary 

November/December 2022 

Monday 
28th  

Forest School with Ranger Rob- Whole School 
Dance after school club, 3-4pm 
Super Sixes after school club, 3-4pm 

Tuesday 
29th  

Forest School with the Devon Wildlife Trust- Whole School 
YrR-6 Flu Immunisation Programme 
Board Game after school club, 3-4pm 

Wednesday 
30th  

Martial Arts after school club, 3-4pm (Grading) 
KS1 Kodaly music after school club, 3-4pm  

Thursday 
1st  

PE with Mr Pugh- whole school 
Tag Rugby after school club, 3-4pm 

Friday 
2nd  

Celebration Assembly, 2:40pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to book your child’s school meals. Week beginning Mon 28th Nov: Autumn Menu Week 3 

 
 

• Mon 28th November - Whole School Forest School (Ranger 
Rob) 

• Tues 29th November - Whole School Forest School (Devon 
Wildlife Trust) 

• Tues 29th November- Whole School Flu Immunisation 
programme  

• Wed 30th November- Last day for FOBCS hamper donations 
 

• Tues 6th December- Parents Forum 5pm  

• Tues 6th December - Forest School for Wildlife Champions 
only (Devon Wildlife Trust) 

• Tues 6th December- Naturemakes Workshop (FOBCS)  

• Thurs 8th December- School Christmas 
Performance,1:30pm 

• Wed 14th December - Christmas Lunch Day &  
Christmas Jumper Day 

• Wed 14th December- Nativity & songs in the  
Chapel, 9am 

• Thurs 15th December- ‘Robin Hood’ Pantomime  
at the Northcott Theatre  

• Fri 16th December- Last day of term 
 

We 
raised 

an 
amazing 
£59.50 



 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marnie- her outstanding attitude and 

determination to extend her learning in 

all areas of the curriculum, in particular 

her self-motivation when consolidating 

her times table knowledge. 

 

Mason has made a huge amount of progress with 

his reading and writing this term. He is 

recognising lots of words quickly when he reads 

and using lots of sounds he knows when he writes. 

Reuben is always well 
prepared for his learning 
activities. He thinks about 

what he needs for each task 
and independently uses the 

resources around the room to 
help when he is stuck. 

Amelia continues to use her 
own initiative and 

resourcefulness to support not 
only her own learning but to 

also enrich the learning 
environment for all those 

around her. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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